
MEMO 
 
Date:  December 15, 2020 
 
To:  Robb MacDonald, Engineering Department 
  Alan Perry, Fire Marshal 
  Chris Bryant, Building Department 
  Dave Wright, Police Department 
  Dave Marston, Mapping Department 
  Angie Hopf, Mapping Department 
  Jenny Titus, Vallivue School District 
  Mark Zirchsky, Pioneer Irrigation District 

 Amber Jaquier-Page, Pioneer Irrigation District 
 Carl Miller, Compass Idaho 
 Tim Richard, Canyon Highway District #4 

  Chris Hopper, Canyon Highway District #4 
  Stephen Hunt, Valley Regional Transit 
  Easement Specialist, Idaho Power 
  Mishelle Singleton, Intermountain Gas 
   
From:  Debbie Root, Senior Planner 
  Caldwell P & Z Department 
 
RE:  Case Number SUB20-000012 Selah Estates Sub 
 
Please review the attached application and information and provide us with your written 
input.  We request that you e-mail any comments as soon as possible but no later than 
Friday, January 8, 2020. 
 
E-mail:  P&Z@cityofcaldwell.org 
 
Case Number SUB20-000012:  A request by Matt Schultz, on behalf of Pine Street LLC, 
for a Preliminary Plat for Selah Estates Subdivision, a single-family residential development 
in an R-1 (Low Density Residential) zone on parcel R25052012 containing 18.76 acres and 
a request to modify the Development Agreement (Selah Estates Development Agreement).  
The proposed subdivision consists of 53 single-family lots and 12 common lots.  The 2040 
Comprehensive Plan designates this property as Low Density Residential.  The subject 
property is located on the northwest corner of Homedale Road and 10th Avenue. 
 
This case is scheduled to be presented before the Caldwell Hearing Exmainer on 
Tuesday, January 26, 2021 at 7:00 pm. 
 
We will assume that you have no objections, concerns or comments if you do not reply to 
this request within the requested timeframe.  If you have any questions, you may contact 
me at 208-455-4662.   
 






















